
 
Ref. No. : 202009231122/SC/51 /Notice       Date : 23/09/2020 

NOTICE 

All the students of the college are hereby informed that, as per the record of the college, a 

number of students have paid more than once time on the same purpose during online payment. A 

number of students have paid in respect of enrollment etc before lockdown. So, it is directed to the 

respective students, whose payment to college is made either repeated or extra, they have to submit a 

copy of own bank account (1
st
 page having name & account details) with copy of all the receipts in 

support of double payment or extra payment and an application. Submit papers with your signature 

to college counter between 3
rd

 Nov 2020 to 11
th

 Nov 2020 (on working days 11am 1pm). But, it will 

be followed according to the provision adopted and notified by Bankura University and WB State 

Govt depending on the COVID-19 situation. All the refund process against eligible application(s) 

with documents will be made when the situation will be normal as per WB Govt guidelines from 

time to time. 

 In the respect of refund process, it is also observed that some have applied (before lockdown)but 

the refund payment has not been made possible from this college end till date due to COVID-19 

situation. It will be done shortly with exception of a few applications. 

    All students and applicants are suggested to pay online tomorrow and onwards using their own bank 

account debit card/ UPI/etc. so that the college can be able to refund, if any, through PAYUMONEY 

directly and without any processing of papers.  

 

 

 

                                         

Copy to :  

1) shankarsmc2020@gmail.com 

2) Jaydeep Singha for website 

3) Mohan Ch Dutta 

4) ARM & 5) A Das 

5) A Gain, SAK, Apal 


